
02/08/2024 -
VICT GATE OUTAGE IMPACTING 
TERMINAL OPERATIONS 

The Victorian International Container 
Terminal (VICT) has announced this 
morning that they are experiencing a 

technical issue affecting the Gate System. 
Operations have ceased since 5am this 
morning with most zones being cancelled  
and drivers having to leave the terminal.

Once the Terminal resumes operations there 
will be a backlog of trucks to be serviced  
which may result in lengthy turnaround times.  
We appreciate your patience and 
understanding during this time.  
 
If you have any concerns, please do not 
hesitate to contact one of our friendly  
Tomax team members on 1300 186 629.

**BREAKING NEWS UPDATE: ALL VICT SLOTS 
ARE CANCELLED FOR TODAY**
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